
         
        

 

 
 

 
                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
    

 

    

             
             

             
         
            
          

          
 

 
 

      

 
      

 
     

  
 

     
  

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.01/25 

WEST LOCH TARBERT 13.01.25 

Mariners are advised that DM Fabrication on behalf of Argyll & Bute Council intend to undertake repair and 
upgrading works to West Loch Tarbert pier on the week commencing 13/01/25. Mariners are requested to 
assist and should not delay contractors carrying out the works where required, works are expected to be of 
a duration of 2 weeks weather permitting. Mariners should therefore utilise all available berths at West Loch 

Tarbert pier and when berthing/slipping they shall maintain a safe distance from the works. And shall 
proceed and manoeuvre within the area of the harbour with caution maintaining their obligations under 

IRPCS where they should maintain a safe watch at a safe speed at all times. 

FIG: RED AREA DENOTES AREA OF WORKS 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Harbour Office, Ferry Terminal Building, New Quay, Campbeltown, Argyll, PA28 6BA 
Tel: 01586 552552 Email: campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk
mailto:stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk
mailto:john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk
https://13.01.25

